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Ref: FOI-112024-0001225 

Date: 19/11/2024 

Address / Email:  

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am writing to request information on whether there are 
any planned or upcoming Requests for Proposals (RFPs), Requests for Information (RFIs), or other 
procurement activities related to contingent workforce solutions at your Trust. Specifically, I would 
appreciate details on any initiatives or projects related to Managed Service Provider (MSP) or Vendor 
Management System (VMS) services within the next 12-18 months. 

If such information is available, please provide: 

1. The anticipated timeline for any planned RFI/RFP processes related to contingent workforce
management.
2. Any pre-qualification requirements or prerequisites for vendors intending to participate.
3. Contact details for the procurement team or any other relevant point of contact.

Response 

Questions Responses 

Q1. The anticipated timeline for any planned 
RFI/RFP processes related to contingent 
workforce management.  

None 

Q2. Any pre-qualification requirements or 
prerequisites for vendors intending to participate. 

This would be determined at the point the 
Trust would be considering an RFI/RFP 

process. 

Q3. Contact details for the procurement team or 
any other relevant point of contact. 

Please contact the 01384 456111 and ask 
switchboard to put you through to staff bank. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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